

8060 165th Avenue N.E., Suite 100 Redmond, WA 98052-3981 425 558 4224 Fax: 425 376 0596 www.nwccu.org

January 26, 2004.

Dr. Wayne Branch President Clark College 1800 E. McLoughlin Blvd. Vancouver, WA 98663

Dear President Branch:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that the accreditation of Clark College has been reaffirmed on the basis of the recent regular fifth-year interim evaluation report and visit and the information provided on the College's distance delivery of courses. Congratulations on receiving this continued recognition.

In taking this action, the Commission requested that the College submit a progress report in fall 2005 to address Recommendations 1 and 2 of the fall 2003 Regular Fifth-Year Interim Evaluation Report.

For your convenience, a copy of the recommendations from the evaluation report is enclosed.

We will write in spring 2005 regarding the fall 2005 progress report.

Best wishes for a rewarding New Year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman Executive Director

SEE:pja

Enclosure

Ms. Candy Bennett, Director of Institutional Research and Planning
Mr. M. Earl Hale, Executive Director, Washington State Board for Community
and Technical Colleges